SAMPLE INVITATION TO PARENTS

Dear Parent / Guardian

Recently we surveyed parents from __________________ school to find out if they would support a breakfast / snack program for our students. The results indicated that a majority of parents are in favour of making such a program available in our school for all students from kindergarten to Grade________.

Therefore, we are pleased to announce that a breakfast/snack program, which will provide the children with not only a delicious breakfast/snack but also information about the importance of good nutrition, and enjoyable social time with their friends.

It is common these days for children (and adults) to start their day without a good meal. There are many reasons for this, including our busy lifestyles. Some children are just not ready to eat breakfast before leaving home. Sometimes they have long bus rides and are hungry once they get to school. If you are finding it difficult to get your child to eat in the morning, this program may be the answer.

All children are welcome to participate and no child will be turned away.

The program will operate from_________a.m. to ________in the morning.

The food served will include ___________________________________.

If you would like your child to join the program, please fill out the attached Registration Form (s) (one for each child attending our school) and return it to the school. We must have these forms back by _____________so we know how many students to prepare for.

The success of this program depends on parent and community involvement. Help from parents is always greatly appreciated. For further information or to volunteer for the program, please call _____________. We hope that you will take advantage of this service and look forward to having many students participate.

Sincerely, 

Principal

